
 

Dear School Parents and Friends of Siloah: 

Are your children or grandchildren texting, live streaming, playing Fornite, or using Snapchat?  

Technology is changing fast, and many of us are struggling to stay one step ahead of our kids.  

On Wednesday, April 3, 2019, our Christian Education Association will host a Tech Talk Night! 

When:  From 4:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Where: At Siloah Lutheran Church in Hoffman Hall 

You'll learn more about: 

• Popular sites and apps your child uses 
 

• How children are misusing smartphones and tablets 
 

• How to help your children use social networking wisely 
 

• What to do if your child encounters online bullying  
 

• How to teach your child to find a healthy balance with technology 
 

• How to talk to your child about responsible Internet use 
 

• How to use features on apps to protect your child from objectionable content 
 

We ask the Lord to bless your family. In Jesus’ name, we pray. Amen. 


